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Important Field Release  

On receipt of HCO Bulletin of April 7, 1960 every central Crg. HCO sec. is 
to reprint it and release it to all certified auditors whose addresses are on file. 

In this envelope mailing also include 3 printed letters inviting the auditor to 
give one to any person he would like to have trained to professional level at the 
Academy. Reduce the fee at the Academy 50% or more. 

The text is as follows: 

Dear Auditor, 

Please hand this letter to any person you believe should become a skilled 
auditor. This is to assist you and your area. 

If this person presents this letter to the Director of Training at the Academy 
in(London, Washington or the name of your Central Org.), he can have Ha (HCA) 
professional training for 52 guineas (250.00) instead of 125 guineas ($600) (insert 
prices to suit your area) until further notice. This is not a general offer. Only 
those presenting this letter can obtain it. Auditors are in demand. Scientology 
is booming. 

And don't forget that here in (London, Washington or name of your Central Org.), 
the Central Organization of (the United Kingdom, America, your area) a large and 
excellent staff will give you and all Scientologists any possible assistance in our 
work. Vie are here to stay and serve Scientology. Ron really has it going hot 
around the. world. 

(Signed) 	  
HCO Secretary, (name of HCO) 

for L. RON HUBBARD 

P.S. The field auditor concerned must countersign the letter before it is valid. 

Issued bys- PETER HEMERY 
HCO Secretary VIVI 
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